
From: Jose Ferreras 

Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 7:14 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: 2022 online voting 

I support Counselor Godwin Chan on the proposed motion asking for Richmond Hill to 

allow online voting for the 2022 elections. 

Thank you, 

Jose Ferreras 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

